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I am in favor of LD 450 "An Act to Lower Electricity Costs by Repealing the Laws 
Governing Net Energy Billing"  Our electricity costs are too high in Maine. How can 
we expect businesses and young people to thrive in our state when we have 
ridiculously high energy costs! Citizens of Maine should NOT be forced to subsidize 
experimental energy production like solar panels which are hugely ineffective in 
northern states due to lack of sunny days and the snow which damages the panels and 
buries them as well if we have a particularly snowy winter. If solar energy was cost 
effective, let the private sector invest in this form of energy production. I should not 
be forced to pay yet another wasteful and ineffective tax!


